MINUTES
West Grey Local Accessibility Advisory Committee

June 30, 2021, 7:00pm
Online (Zoom)

Present: Cheryl Lindsay (co-chair), Todd Stoddard (co-chair), Pam Michels,
Jennifer Lang, Councillor Geoffrey Shea (secretary)

Call to Order: Cheryl called the meeting to order at 7:04pm.
Approval of Agenda Moved: Todd, Second: Pam, passed.

Approval of June 2, 2021 Minutes (originally scheduled for May 26, 2021): Moved:
Jen, Second: Todd, passed.

Business Arising from the Previous Meeting

Todd has made a list of unfinished initiatives the committee has discussed. He will
share the list in advance of the next meeting so we can discuss. Clerk Genevieve
Scharback will be invited to the next meeting and may be able to provide advice about
these ideas.

Cheryl will email Genevieve to invite her to our next meeting.

Geoffrey reported on two committee recommendations that were adopted by council:
appointing a new member and West Grey sending a letter of appreciation to Elephant
Thoughts. Perhaps the clerk can help members who want to track the progress of our
recommendations through the website documents.

Geoffrey reported that he received 50 copies of “The Business of Accessibility” by the
Ontario BIA. He will coordinate delivering some to each member who can then share
them with businesses if they are discussing accessibility.

Cheryl and Todd will finalize an email to the Durham BIA to continue discussing getting
StopGap ramps for area businesses.

Jen did not have an update on renovations at the Legion.
New Business

Geoffrey reported that Durham Homecoming is in planning for 2022 and they could be a
partner for a capital project.
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Correspondence - NA

Next Meeting Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2021, 7:00pm

Adjournment at 7:31: Moved: Jen, Second: Todd, passed.

Co-Chair Secretary



